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MTA CONSTRUCTION OFFICIALS TO DISCUSS RESULTS OF SAFETY WALK-
THROUGH OF METRO RAIL CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS

WHAT: MTA'’s director of construction safety will comment on a safety walk-
through of all Metro Rail construction projects he conducted yesterday.
This took place in the wake of the accidental death of a construction
worker, the first in 10 years of construction.

WHEN: Today, Tuesday, February 18, 1996, 2 p.m.

WHERE: MTA Headquarters
3" Floor
One Gateway Plaza
Los Angeles, CA 90012
The headquarters building is behind Union Station, at the intersection of
Cesar Chavez Avenue and Vignes Avenue.

WHO: Charles Stark, Interim Executive Officer for Rail Construction
Dan Jackson, director of construction safety

CONTACT: Steve Chesser, MTA Media Relations (213) 922-2718
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